COUNCIL OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA
THE JOHN A. WILSON BUILDING
1350 PENNSYLVANIA AVENUE, NW
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20004

Charles Allen Committee Member
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June 10, 2018

Merilyn C. Holmes

President and Founder

Total Sunshine

2524 Pennsylvania Avenue SE
Washington, DC 20010

Dear Ms. Holmes,

| am pleased to offer my support for Total Sunshine and my congratulations to all the
graduates who will be celebrating at the 10" Annual School Grades Rewards Ceremony.
Your organization has been instrumental in recognizing and supporting our city’s top
graduates and | applaud you for your tremendous efforts.

Thank you for your organization’s commitment to our city’s youth and thanks also to the
students for their hard work, focus and determination. | look forward to hearing about
the future achievements of these graduates. | wish you all many more years of continued
success. Have a wonderful celebration.

Sincerély,

Councilmember Charles Allen, Ward 6
Council of the District of Columbia



